
 

 

 

 

 

 

21 May 2025 

BY EMAIL 

Dear Parents, Carers and Guardians 

Information for New Students and Parents 2025/2026 

Please find below a link to our Prep School New Student Pack including the Prep School Information Booklet, the new 

joiner forms and a handy check list for students starting Seaford College Prep School in September 2025. 

The Link: 

https://seaford.fireflycloud.net/prep-school-new-student-pack  

Prep School Information Booklet – IMPORTANT - Please read the booklet first! 

The booklet provides guidance on many areas of school life, information on uniform and sports kit as well as names 

and contact details that you might find useful. We hope you will find this booklet helpful and that it answers many of 

the questions you may have. 

Checklist of Forms 

Some forms are compulsory to complete, others are optional, the checklist tells you which is which. The on-line 

forms are located on our parent portal called ‘Firefly’ and are accessed via the link above. Please complete the forms 

relevant to your child/ren. The completion and return of these compulsory documents will complete your child/ren’s 

enrolment into Seaford College Prep School.  

All forms must be completed by Friday, June 6th June 2025.  

Our uniform and sports kit suppliers have hugely successful on-line offerings and exceptional customer support. Please 

find included, and on Firefly, detailed information and guidance on purchasing school uniform and sports kit. Our 

suppliers, as well as the admissions team, are available to help with any queries. 

Finally, please save the date for our wonderful ‘Move Up Day’ on Monday 30th June 9.15am to 4pm for all new joiners 

to Seaford College Prep School. Details will be sent separately.  

I hope you find all the information that you need contained in this pack. As always, I am very happy to help if you have 

any further questions at this stage.  

Yours sincerely 

Hayley  

Hayley Richardson, Admissions Secretary 

Seaford College Prep School 

hrichardson@seaford.org 

https://seaford.fireflycloud.net/prep-school-new-student-pack
mailto:hrichardson@seaford.org


GUIDANCE ON UNIFORM AND SPORTS KIT 

The Prep School Information Booklet 2025 gives full details of all uniform and sports kit required by year group.  

Uniform – supplied by Perry Uniform (www.perryuniform.co.uk)  

Perry Uniform are a very experienced internet-based supplier of school uniform. Please find a comprehensive 

introductory letter and printable measuring tape from Perry on Firefly via the link. Perry Uniform suggest that parents 

order items as soon as possible and preferably no later than 27th June 2025. 

Sports Kit – supplied by Blue Blood (www.bluebloodonline.co.uk/seaford-college) 

Blue Blood supply Seaford with Canterbury sportswear which has the Seaford logo embroidered onto each item of 

kit. We recommend that your child’s name or initial and surname is also embroidered on the kit. Kit cannot be 

returned once a child’s name has been embroidered, other than due to a fault with the garment, so do take care to 

measure carefully and if you are unsure, please speak with Blue Blood directly prior to making your order.  

We have worked with Blue Blood for many years and know they provide exceptional support to parents. The team are 

contactable by email or telephone should you have any questions. 

Main contacts 

Dale Harris Mobile: 07788 134979  dale@bluebloodoxford.co.uk 

Brioney Moss Mobile: 07385 185315  brioney@bluebloodoxford.co.uk 

Shop   01865 590900  

Blue Blood are kindly offering all new families joining Seaford College a 10% discount on your first order. Please use 

the following discount code when making your first order – SEAF10 (June 6th to June 9th inclusive) 

Blue Blood are holding a Pop-Up Shop at Seaford College on Saturday 7th June 2025, 10am to 5pm at The Oval 

Pavilion.  

Seaford Seconds and Swap, Saturday 7th June, 10am to Midday 

Our uniform and sports kit seconds sale will take place on the same day. Saturday, 7th June, from 10am until Midday 

in the Sixth Form Centre.  

New families are very welcome.    

PRE-SEASON TRAINING IN RUGBY & HOCKEY ‘SAVE THE DATE’ AUGUST 2025, YEAR 7 – 13  

Please note this year's pre-season training dates. The girl’s hockey and boy’s rugby pre-season training is hosted at 

the College and is for children who will be in Years 7 to 13 in September 2025.  

Pre-season Training – August 2025 

Tuesday 26th August 2025 

Wednesday 27th August 2025 

Thursday 28th August 2025 

 
Further details, including times and how to sign up are on Firefly via the link.    

SEAFORD COLLEGE MOUTHGUARD POLICY 

Please see the letter below from Mr Liam Doubler, Director of Sport.  
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SEAFORD SPORT - OPRO INSTANT CUSTOM FIT MOUTHGUARDS 

 
Dear Parents, Carers and Guardians,  
 
As you may be aware, the governing bodies of both rugby and hockey strongly recommend the wearing of 
custom-fitted mouthguards at all levels of the sporting pathway. The Seaford College sport policy is to 
adhere to these guidelines, and we recommend that all students get a custom-fitted mouthguard.  
 
To support all our students – and with safety in mind – we have set up a new relationship with OPRO, who 
are the largest manufacturers of custom-fit mouthguards in the world. OPRO have launched their 
revolutionary Instant Custom-Fit mouthguard which is a dentist level mouthguard that can be fitted at 
home.  
 
Benefits of the Instant Custom-Fit mouthguard:  
 

• Instant Fit: OPRO’s innovative fitting system allows your child to take a dentist-level impression of 
their teeth while moulding the mouthguard at home.  

• Custom Protection: Choose from three protection levels to suit your sport, antimicrobial protection 
is now built into the mouthguard as standard for extra hygiene.  

• Professional Quality: Made in OPRO’s state-of-the-art facility in Hertfordshire, this mouthguard 
offers the highest level of protection, as worn by professionals.  

• Affordable Pricing: Prices start from just £29.99, plus use the discount code SEAFORD10 to receive 
10% off the entire OPRO range.  

• Quick Delivery: The Instant Custom-Fit mouthguard can be manufactured in as little as 2 days. Once 
fitted at home, it’s ready for use.  

• Complimentary Fitting-Practice Guard: You will receive a free Self-Fit Mouthguard to practice the 
fitting process, which can also serve as a spare for the season.  

• Peace of Mind: All OPRO mouthguards come with a 12-month Dental Warranty and Precision-Fit 
Guarantee.  

 
To order an Instant Custom-Fit mouthguard, please follow the steps below:  
 
1. Visit: https://opro.info/SeafordCollege  
2. Select the mouthguard you would like to purchase.  
3. Enter the discount code SEAFORD10 at checkout to receive 10% off.  
4. Your OPRO Instant Custom-Fit mouthguard will be shipped to the delivery address you provide.  
5. Follow the fitting instructions included with the mouthguard or use our Fitting Room.  
6. Your mouthguard is now ready to use!  



 
 

 
If the Instant Custom Fit isn't quite right for your child, don't worry! We offer a variety of other options to suit your 
child’s needs with prices starting from just £4.99, there’s something for everyone. Plus, you can use the code 
SEAFORD10 to save 10% on all products at www.opro.com  
 
Should you have any questions or need assistance, feel free to contact OPRO's customer care team at 01442 430690 
or email info@oprogroup.com.  
 

 
 
 
There is no obligation to purchase an OPRO mouthguard and you may choose to purchase these items elsewhere; 
however, please note that all students will require a mouthguard for their sports lessons.  
 
If your son/daughter already has a custom-fitted mouthguard, we would be very grateful if you could check that it 
still fits. A child’s growth does limit a mouthguard’s lifespan, and most dental warranties are valid only for a year 
from the date of manufacture of the mouthguard. You may also decide to use a different type of mouthguard should 
you feel this appropriate.  
 
Thank you for your continued support of the Sports programme at Seaford and we look forward to seeing you on the 
sidelines.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
  

Liam Doubler  

Director of Sport & Co-Curricular 


